
5 April 2013 
 
The Great Barrier Reef is one of our greatest assets and if we are going to 
continue to encourage tourists from overseas to visit OZ and spend their 
money here then we must be responsible about taking care of our long-term 
assets. Trash the reef now and it will not worry you because you will go on to 
another job when you lose at the next election but the reef and the Australian 
people will suffer from this damage to the reef forever. Reconsider and maybe 
the people will reconsider you in September. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Geoff Watson 


